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City and Ysleta ISD Partner to Offer 
Free Flu Vaccines to Community 
Be PowerFlu Prevention Campaign Aims to Save Lives 

El Paso, Texas – The City of El Paso Department of Public Health and Fire 
Department, in partnership with the Ysleta Independent School District, are 
offering free flu vaccines to those 6 months of age and older during this flu 
season.  

The drive-thru site is free of charge for all Ysleta ISD employees, students, 
families, and all members of the community; no appointment or insurance is 
needed: 

Ysleta ISD Central Office  
(Lower Level Parking Lot) 

9600 Sims Drive 
Saturday, October 7 

10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

The “Be PowerFlu” prevention campaign is meant to reduce the number of flu 
cases and prevent serious flu-related illnesses. Reducing the number of flu 
cases will also reduce the number of flu-related hospitalizations and keep our 
community healthy. 

For more locations and information about the flu vaccine, visit bepowerflu.com. 
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http://www.bepowerflu.com/

